
From: Cook, Steve [Steven.Cook@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 11:58 AM 

To: Reardon, Jim 

CC: Miller, Lawrence; MacLean, Alex 

Subject: FW: Air Show 

 

 
Hi Jim, 
 
I have been acting as the State liaison for the upcoming 2013 Air show taking place on the BTV 
waterfront. 
 
Below are the details for the last contributions to the Air show dating back to 06.  The VT National Guard 
Charitable Foundation has approached me this year and requested $75K from the State.  GPS will be at a 
press conference for the show later this month and I was hoping to coordinate with you regarding what, 
if anything the state can contribute to this event. The Foundation is hoping to have an answer from us in 
time for the press conference.  From what we can see ACCD was the only state agency to contribute 
during the last event with a total of $22,500.   
 
Let me know how you would like to proceed.  As the Governor is the presiding chair of the 2013 Air 
show I wanted to make sure that I kept Alex in the loop. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Steve 
 
 

Steve Cook 
Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Department of Tourism & Marketing 

Vermont Life magazine 
National Life North Building 

One National Life Drive - 6th Floor 

Montpelier, VT  05620-0501 

(802) 828-3516 

 

 
 
 
 

From: Clark, Claudia  

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 11:42 AM 

To: Cook, Steve 

Cc: Miller, Lawrence 
Subject: RE: Air Show 

 
Both DED and TM sent $ to VT National Guard Charitable Foundation- Vendor# 234303 in May, 2006. 
 

http://www.vermontvacation.com/


DED paid $15,000 
TM paid $ 7,500 
 
Claudia 


